
 

 

 
 
 

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 87 of 2013 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD/ 83/97/02 
 

Date: 17 October, 2013 
 
 

Remote Control Powerboat Races in St George’s Bay, St Julians 
 On 3 November 2013 

 
 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta would like to notify mariners that 
the Remote Control Powerboat Club Malta, will be organizing a remote control 
powerboat races in St. George’s Bay, St. Julians. The remote control powerboat races 
will be held just off the sandy beach on Sunday 3 November 2013. 
 
These races shall be held between 1000 hours and 1700 hours (local time) and will take 
place in the area shown on the attached diagram between imaginary line A, B, and the 
intermediate coastline. 
 
Masters of all vessels not directly involved in this remote control powerboat races are 
asked to keep clear of the racing area and observe any instructions that may be given by 
the event organisers and by Valletta Port Control (VTS).  
 
 
 

Charts effected:  BA 177A, 2538 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  




